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November 27, 2013 
 
 
 
Sai  
PO Box 401159 
San Francisco, CA 94110 
 

RE: FOIA Case No. 2014-FPRO-00057 
 

Dear Mr. Sai: 
 
This is in reference to your communication, dated November 25, 2013 regarding your Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA) request - FOIA Case No. 2014-FPRO-00057. 
 
We interpret your email letter as a modification of your FOIA request.  Specifically, you have 
asked that we limit the search for responsive records to the Product Information department.  I 
have referred your request to that office and asked that they conduct a search for responsive 
records.  We will be in further contact with you once the search for records has been completed. 
 
We have referred your FOIA appeal concerning the denial of your request for expedited 
processing and fee waiver request to the Office for General Counsel for attention and direct 
response to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Nancy P. Chavannes-Battle 
Nancy P. Chavannes-Battle 
Consumer Research Analyst 


	deptname
	body

